
 

ISSUED BY:  The British Automobile Racing Club Ltd, Thruxton Circuit, Andover, Hampshire SP11 8PN 
Tel: (01264 882200)  Fax: (01264) 882233       e-mail:  competitions@barc.net 

 
BULLETIN No: 01      ISSUED:  
 
 
PADDOCK/GARAGE ELECTRIC USAGE BULLETIN 

For the duration of the BARC race meeting at Brands Hatch on 4th & 5th November 2023, please 
note that it is not acceptable / allowed to use the paddock/garage electric supply to power electric 
awning heaters, electric tyre warmers, charge electric cars etc.  

If this is abused by any competitor, you will be reported to the Senior Clerk of the Course and may 
be liable for judicial procedures up to being excluded from the meeting.  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
……………………………………………….. 
David Wheadon 
Event Manager 
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